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24 September 2021 

Year 11 and the year ahead  

As a school we recognise how difficult the last year has been for all students and especially those that 
find themselves in Year 11 completing their GCSE’s. We would like to support students with their 
academic and wellbeing through this year, as a result please see the key events and dates for your diary 
below:  

· Room 5 is currently open every day at lunch time as a ‘study room’ and supervised by teaching staff  

· Post 16 Career Fair 21st October beginning at approx. 4:30 – more details to follow.  

· Thursday November 11th after school voluntary revision skills session- refreshments provided  

· 21st December (approximately 6pm- 11pm) Year 11 Christmas Party- Details to follow and tickets on 
sale soon  

· 3rd/4th March- (in school)- Catholic Life and Wellbeing days, with a focus on ‘managing stress’/ 
wellbeing and relaxation. There will also be Mass on the Friday with liturgy preparation for the whole 
year group.  

· The Summer Leavers Celebration (2022) is also in the process of being arranged  

When results of the current Progress Assessments have been analysed, subject specific intervention will 
follow, so please look out for this information as the term progresses. We will also look at ‘windows’ 
throughout the academic year where we can look to support, reward and take the pressure off Year 11.  

Ensuring you of my continued support,  

Mr Thomson  
Head of Year 11 
 


